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Sat. Sept. 16
VIGIL- TWENTY-FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
4:00pm
Robert Natoli by M/M Ron Natoli

Sun. Sept. 17       TWENTY-FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
8:30am
Susan & Joseph Jerry by Ruth, Susan & Gail Pilosi

9:45am
For the People of the Parish

Mon. Sept. 18
WEEKDAY TWENTY-FOURTH WEEK IN ORDINARY TIME 
8:30am
Communion Service &Novena of the Miraculous Medal

Thur. Sept. 21
SAINT MATTHEW, APOSTLE & EVANGELIST
8:30am
Communion Service & Rosary

Sat. Sept. 23
VIGIL- TWENTY-FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
4:00pm
Martin Schueneman by wife

Sun. Sept. 24       TWENTY-FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
8:30am
Marie Ann Lybarger by M/M Stephen Proch

9:45am
For the People of the Parish
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The Sanctuary Candles burn this 

week in memory of the victims of 

Hurricanes Harvey and Irma.
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Parishioners who are sick and in need 
of prayers can be added to our prayer 
list by calling the Parish Office at 
570-842-4995.  Please pray for: 
Jennifer Simis,  Alan Lemech, 

Yvette Polimine, Fran Cahill, Vincent Orazi, Craig Bozzacco, 
Marie Calhoun,  Ben Topar, Donald Migliorato, Werner Henes,  
Phyllis Braun,  Richard Major, Vonette Castelblanco,  Bill Vockroth, Jane Colwell, Michael Begy, Jeanne Kopyta, Bob Jantz, Scott Carr, Suzanne Cicero, Robert Asinari, Muriel Calame, Carol Lippman, Matthew Gertz,  Michael Klein, Arline Chumacas, Jamie Jantz, 
Karen Jantz, Jason Scott Taylor,  Donna Lewis, Joanne Arredondo, Vincent Natoli and all the sick of the Parish.
Our Pilgrim Statue of the Blessed Virgin Mary

If she has not yet visited your home and you would like information or to sign up to have the Statue visit your home, please call Pat Manago at 570-848-2284. 

This is where the statue will be traveling in the 

weeks to come: 
                                                                                9/17-Fossetta Family                  9/24-Manago Family                                10/1-Proch Family                      10/8-OPEN                                 10/15-OPEN                                10/22-OPEN
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STEWARDSHIP OF TALENT:
Sept. 17, 2017 TWENTY-FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
LECTORS:
Sept. 16th                                4:00pm
Ed Kosmahl


Sept. 17th                               8:30am             Jim Kohn

                      
 9:45am

       Marilyn Croak 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF THE EUCHARIST:
Sept. 16th                   
4:00pm

T. Butel/R. Natoli

Sept. 17th                               8:30am

S. Pilosi/A. Proch

                                             
 9:45am

        K. Fossetta/D. Killian

ALTAR SERVERS:
Sept. 16th                               4:00pm

Alan/Sue Hynes

Sept. 17th                               8:30am

Veronica Yanulavich

 9:45am
Bruce Gneuhs
HOSPITALITY & USHERS:
Sept. 16th                                 4:00pm
 Andrew Kelemen/Victor Benfatti

Sept. 17th                                8:30am
           Ed Snyder/Tom Volpe
                                                 9:45am
 Frank Kopyta/Richard Erazmus

Sept. 24, 2017 TWENTY-FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
LECTORS:
Sept. 23rd                                4:00pm
Mary Rounsavill
Sept. 24th                               8:30am             Susan Pilosi
                      
 9:45am

        Pat Manago
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF THE EUCHARIST:
Sept. 23rd                    
4:00pm

L. VanHoutte/K. Fossetta
Sept. 24th                               8:30am

T. Butel/D. Killian
                                             
 9:45am

        T. Butel/M. Croak
ALTAR SERVERS:
Sept. 23rd                               4:00pm

Alan/Sue Hynes

Sept. 24th                               8:30am

Amanda Proch

 9:45am
Bruce Gneuhs
HOSPITALITY & USHERS:
Sept. 23rd                                 4:00pm
 Andrew Kelemen/Victor Benfatti

Sept. 24th                                8:30am
           Ed Snyder/Richard Colwell
                                                 9:45am
 Frank Kopyta/Tom Quinn
FAITH FORMATION INFORMATION

Faith Formation Class Registration for 2017-2018 is underway.  Registration forms may be picked up in the basement of the church before and after 9:45 mass on Sundays and may be returned to the parish office, dropped in the collection basket or given to Kathy Fossetta.  
If you have any questions, please call Kathy at 570-234-8164.  We look forward to an exciting year.
There will be a Parent’s Meeting after 9:45 mass on Sunday, September 17.

CATHOLIC WEBSITE OF THE MONTH OF SEPTEMBER
www.bustedhalo.com
STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE:
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                                                    9/10/17

                       ENVELOPES (77):                  
$   1439.00

            

                       LOOSE:                                         
$     477.00

                       UTILITIES (46):
$     297.00

     TOTAL:                                
$   2213.00

                      DIOCESAN COLLECTION FOR HURRICANE 

                      HARVEY :  $1135.00  THANK YOU!!!! 
             
                                                    9/10   9/03   8/27   8/20                        
             PEOPLE ATTENDING:  4:00PM     72      105      77       77                                                                                                   

                                                    8:30AM     62       76       86       79                                                                                                                                   

                                                    9:45AM     68       90       64       82                                 

      THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY!
PRAYERS AND ENCOURAGEMENT FOR OUR COLLEGE STUDENTS
We are looking for a group of people to gather once a month to pack care boxes to send to our college students.  We would like to include everything from home-baked goodies and restaurant gift cards to gas cards for trips home and personalized notes to let them know what is going on here.  And, of course, we include our prayers.  Call the Parish Office to volunteer.  Also, if you have a son or daughter in college please call the parish office with their information so we can include them.

What is Pastoral Planning?

According to Bishop Bambera’s prescription of Pastoral planning, we will do some type of formal listening to parishioners about their experiences now and their hopes and dreams for the future.  Our Council will be asking parishioners to complete surveys on Word, Worship, Service and Community in the near future.  Then the Pastoral Council will sift through the words of the people to establish goals for the parish.  The hope is that more people will step forward to share their ideas and their gifts to help us reach our goals.  Stay tuned for more info to come.
PARISH MISSION
Our Lady Queen of Peace Church

1402 Rt. 209
Broadheadsville, PA 18322

September 18, 19, 20 & 21, 2017  7-9pm nightly

Join us for our parish mission with:

Father Larry Richards who promises 2 things:
“One , you will never be bored and two, your life will be changed forever.”
Sept 18-God’s Love & Our Needs

Sept 19th-Love of Others

Sept 20th -Reconciliation

Sept 21st-Adoration & Healing

Join us for these stimulating and encouraging presentations.  No Charge~Free will offering will be appreciated.  Child-care available with pre-registration.  For details, call the Church at 

610-681-6137 or email Deacon Bob O’Connor at: Robert.a.oconnor@centurylink.com.

ENVELOPE FUNDRAISER
To date we have raised $13,075.00!! We would like to thank everyone who has participated.  Your kind generosity to this campaign will help keep our church afloat and will help guarantee a promising future.  We have 30 envelopes not returned so please return them as soon as you are able.
We are sure that God will reward your kindness as you continue to dedicate your time, talent and treasure in furthering the kingdom of God. The winners of the drawings will be listed in next week’s bulletin.
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Today Bishop Bambera invites us to share in the work of Christ, here in the Diocese of Scranton as we launch the 2017 Diocesan Annual Appeal “Walk Together in the Light of Christ.”  If you would like to see the video again, or share it with others, you can view it on your computer at:www.DiocesanAnnualAppeal.org.

The overall goal for the 2017 Annual Appeal is five million dollars.  This week, past donors to the Appeal will be receiving a letter from Bishop Bambera on behalf of Diocesan ministries.  If you have not donated to the Appeal in the past, we encourage you to make a gift this year. In-Pew weekend for the Appeal will be Oct. 14-15, 2017. Envelopes are available in the vestibule.
STATEMENT OF

BISHOP JOSEPH C. BAMBERA

REGARDING THE

DEFERRED ACTION FOR CHILDHOOD ARRIVALS (DACA)

The Trump administration’s decision to rescind the Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program would leave some 800,000 youth in peril of deportation and of losing permits that allow them to work and receive an education here. These youth entered the U.S. as minors and often know America as their only home. They simply accompanied their parents, as many of our own ancestors did, to seek a better life. In many cases they have grown up here and are flourishing as members of our communities. They are faithful and active members of our parishes in the Diocese of Scranton; they are our neighbors. In addition, many businesses and organizations nationally and locally – for example, health care, construction, hospitality and the service industries – rely on their skills and work ethic. They serve in our military. They contribute so much to our nation’s security and prosperity. Now they are burdened with fear, anxiety and the prospect of having their lives completely upset and being separated from their families.

This decision does not reflect the message of the Gospel of Jesus or the values that have made the United States the greatest country in the world. We have a long and proud history of welcoming persons from other countries who come to our land seeking freedom to practice their religion, live in safety and work hard to provide a decent life for their families. Indeed, the region of the Diocese of Scranton owes much of its heritage and prosperity to immigrants who have and continue to contribute greatly to the fabric of life in northeastern and north central Pennsylvania. 

Our Catholic faith calls us to respect life: to welcome the stranger, to treat every life with dignity and respect, and to offer compassion to all, regardless of their country of origin or religious background. We call on our elected officials to enact fair policies that will protect the rights of all who live here and strive only to be good citizens. Regardless of one’s religious or political beliefs, every action of a civilized society should be guided by principles that are humane and moral. We must deal with every human being, and every issue, with compassion and mercy. As a Church we will continue to embrace and support these good people and to help them realize their dreams. 

Pope Francis urged Americans to put aside fear and instead offer the world hope and solidarity. In 2015, he shared these challenging words to members of the United States Congress and to the people of America: “If we want security, let us give security; if we want life, let us give life; if we want opportunities, let us provide opportunities.”

Community Justice Project
IMMIGRATION RIGHTS INFORMATION SESSION

· Your immigration rights

· Information regarding Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA)

Place: United Neighborhood Centers

509 Cedar Ave

Scranton, PA 18505
Date: Tuesday, September 19, 2017

Time: 6:00 pm 

If your DACA expires between September 2017 and March 5, 2018, you have until October 5, 2017 to renew. Please bring these documents to this session/talk to submit the renewal as soon as possible.

· Copy of last approval notice that you received for DACA
· Employment authorization document and one copy of it (both sides)

· Copy of the last DACA application that you submitted (if you have it)

· Annual income estimate/ expenses estimate (for the worksheet that we will fill out)

· Money order for $495

Sponsored by Community Justice Project
Hazleton: Office P.O. Box 2308 Hazleton, PA 18201 (570) 501-3356 
TWENTY-FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  (  SEPTEMBER 17, 2017




















